Welcoming Week is celebrated in
communities to encourage connection
and support relationships with
newcomers to the community.

Are you a newcomer to Canada, to
Grey, Bruce, or the

w E LC o M I N G Municipality of Kincardine?
Do you want to find out about services
W E E K available to you in this community?
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You are invited to an open house on:
Tuesday September 12,2023
4:00 pm to 7:00 pm at the Welcome Centre
707 Queen Street, Kincardine

No registration is required. All ages welcome!
Drop in at any time and enjoy some light refreshments, connect
with others and learn about some services in your community.

Céad mile failte (a hundred thousand welcomes) Whoever you are,
wherever you come from, you are welcome in our community!
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